
If everyone is moving forward together, then success takes care of itself. – Henry Ford

Be sure to visit our little free library 

over spring break. Come bike, 

walk, or drive by. Take a book or 

leave a book. This little free library 

belongs to all of us in the 

Ponderosa community and it is our 

job to take care of it. 

Our little free library is a book 

sharing box located outside the 

Ponderosa Library. Thank you for 

your help keeping it stocked with 

amazing reading material for our 

friends, family and neighbors. When 

you are done with your book, share 

it with a friend or bring it back. 

Sara Sanchez, Teacher-Librarian 

Your child has a designated library 

time once a week. Students are also 

able to check books out before or 

after school. If they are done with 

their books early, students are 

welcome to bring the books back to 

the Ponderosa Library any time and 

pick out something else to read. 

Our Spring Book Fair was a huge success. Thank you to all the 

families who came to the library during conferences. It was so 

wonderful to see your smiling faces. All funds raised went directly 

to the Ponderosa PTSA and help to fund enrichment events, 

classroom supplies, and special projects all year long. 

509-558-6498 SSANCHEZ@CVSD.ORG

A Note From The Library Contact Us

A BIG THANK YOU!

Reminders Be on the look out for new books in 

the Ponderosa Library! GESA Credit 

Union provided our library with a 

grant to purchase new books to 

replace beloved lost and 

damaged titles.




